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Report of the Second Vice President 

ARRL Board of Directors 

July 2018 

 

I am very honored to have been elected to serve as the Second Vice President, and look 
forward to working with the Officers, Directors, Vice Directors, management and Staff.   

 

President Roderick has assigned me to work on the Official Observer Program Study 
Committee, and I have participated in the recent on-line meeting of the Programs and Services 
Committee, as well as spending time on the telephone with committee chairman 
Hollingsworth. 

 

I participated in the April meeting of the Executive Committee in Windsor, as well as the e-mail 
discussions throughout the year. 

 

I was pleased to attend the donor dinner in Dayton, expressing my appreciation to many of 
the attendees for their support of the ARRL. 

 

I attended Hamvention at Xenia, and spent many hours at the meet and greet area, something I 
enjoyed very much. 

 

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at the Second Board Meeting, as we move forward to 
better serve our members and amateur radio.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Vallio, W6RGG 

 


